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Brussels, 7 March 2019 
 
 
 
Object: European Doctoral School on the Common Security and Defence Policy – 
Membership 
 
 
Dear Professor Cascaval, 
 
On behalf of the Working Group (European Security and Defence College – Executive 
Academic Board) of the European Doctoral School on the Common Security and Defence 
Policy (CSDP DocSch), and in response to your letter, I have the honor and pleasure to inform 
you that the Working Group, on 4 March 2019, approved the membership and welcomed the 
"Gheorghe Asachi" Technical University in the active network of the Doctoral School. 
 
I thank you for your commitment to the principles that guide this initiative, and we congratulate 
you on joining us. 
 
With highest consideration, 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Sylvain Paile-Calvo 
 

Chairman  
Working Group (ESDC-EAB) 

European Doctoral School on the CSDP 
 

 


